
		

Bunny Hopping 
Fig Class - January 2017	

Fig Class have been working very hard in Maths. We 
have been learning how to use number lines to find 
more or less than a given number and how to draw 

on our hops. Today we got our bunny ears on and did 
big and little hops on a large scale number line to find 

1, 2 and 3 more and less than a given number.  


